
COVID-19 Alert!
If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19 and develop a fever and symptoms such 
as cough or difficulty breathing, call your healthcare provider for medical advice.

COVID-19 Compliance
St. Columban’s on the Lake Retirement Home is in full compliance with all applicable 
New York State regulations, Executive Orders and Department of Health guidance related 
to COVID-19. Please visit the Center for Disease Control (CDC) website cdc.gov for 
additional up-to-date COVID-19 information. 

Resident Visitation

(click to view Visitation Policy)

https://cdc.gov
https://stcolumbanshome.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Covid19-Policy-20220320.pdf



